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Ribbon of Strength 
and 

Putting for Purple

April 11 at Grip & Sip
4-7 p.m.

Ribbon of 
Strength
and Putting for Purple!



Ordering information for Ribbon of Strength

Complete and submit this form with payment 
by April 1, 2024.

 1' section: $50 

  2' section: $250 

  4' section: $500 

  6' section: $800 

Name

Address

City/State/ZIP

Phone

Email

Text for ribbon

# ___ People will attend the Ribbon of Strength 
unveiling on April 11 at Grip and Sip, 
139 W. McArthur Blvd, Cottage Hills, IL 62018

Scan the QR code to be linked to our 
website to pay online using a 
credit card. Be sure to include 
your ribbon message. 

Checks should be made payable to 
AMHSF and sent to Alton Memorial Health 
Services Foundation, One Memorial Drive, Suite 
G-421, Alton, IL 62002

Special thanks to our friends at Grip & Sip for 
hosting the event and donating the proceeds 
from Putting for Purple and Closest to the 
Pin contests! 

For more information, contact Shannon Fraley, 
Foundation Development Manager at 
618-463-7701 or Shannon.Fraley@amhsf.org.

Fighting cancer can be a tough battle and our 
patients need to focus their energy on getting well! 
Help us take away some of their stressors. 

Purchase a customized ribbon with the message of 
your choice, honoring or memorializing someone 
who has been affected by cancer or send positive 
wishes to patients and/or their treatment team.  

Proceeds benefit Alton Memorial Health Services 
Foundation’s You’ve Got a Friend and Extra Mile
funds, which awards patients financial assistance to 
pay for essentials and remove barriers that may 
prevent them from seeking or continuing treatment.

Funds can be used for:

•  Gas cards

•  Car repairs and insurance

• Utility bill payments

• Rent and mortgage payments

The ribbons will be connected end to end to make 
one HUGE purple ribbon and will be unveiled on April 
11 at Grip & Sip. Guests are invited to enjoy appetizers 
and refreshments and are welcome to take photos of 
their portion of the ribbon from 4-7 p.m.

New this year! 

•  Putting for Purple 

•  Closest to the Pin Contest on Grip & Sip’s golf 
simulators! 

See our website or follow our Facebook Page for 
more information! 
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